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CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION MEETING

Tuesday, December 01, 2020, at 5:30 PM
Court Room/Council Chambers (2nd Floor) and Online

ROLL CALL

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Offered by Jason Bond.
INVOCATION/INSPIRATIONAL THOUGHT
DISCUSSION ITEMS

1.

FY2020 Audit Presentation - Jon Haderlie

Jon Haderlie, CPA from Larson & Company gave a presentation on the audit and gave a
positive opinion on the financial statements and compliance with General State Compliance
Requirements in accordance with the State Compliance Audit Guide. Jon explained a new part
of the State Compliance Audit Guide, the Fraud Risk Assessment, it's components, and it's
purpose. City Manager Reeves said that the approval of the Fraud Risk Assessment was on
the Agenda for the regular Council Meeting and discussion would be had to implement a
formal audit committee.

City Flag Discussion - Betsy Montoya

Council Member Montoya shared her story with the Youth City Council and their experiences
learning about how to design a city flag and the work the Youth City Council put into the
current design. Over Orchard Days the city opened designs up to the public but received no
submissions and wanted Montoya wanted to hear the Council's thoughts. Council Member
Bowman said she liked the design and agreed for its adoption. Mayor Hunsaker asked if
Council Member Montoya thought she had exhausted all avenues to get more youth
participation in the community and Montoya stated she thought Orchard Days had been a
great opportunity for the youth to participate. Council Member Hathaway said when the last
city flag was adopted it was given to the local schools and winners were submitted to the
Council from each school and then chosen by the Council, maybe a similar process could be
used. Council Member Montoya then shared the symbolisms and thoughts behind the flag
design.

Council Member Miller suggested more input be given or at least the design be put out the to
public prior to adoption. Mayor Hunsaker agreed and Council Member Montoya suggested that
the video with design rules for flags be posted so that the public has a framework. This was
approved to move forward to get public input and potential design submissions.

Pre-Budget Planning Discussion FY2020-21

City Manager Reeves went over the Projects that were prioritized in the Budget Meeting last
February and reported on which projects were completed, in process, on hold, not planned for,
and finally projects not yet started.

ADJOURNMENT
Meeting adjourned by Mayor Hunsaker at 6:40 p.m.
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